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International Link-up: Saturday 9 December 2023

‘Be a family’ was the gift that Chiara Lubich gave to the Focolare Movement so that it might be
achieved at every latitude, to contribute to making humanity one family. The ‘Link-up’ was
started by her to unite the Focolare communities around the world, to share news and stories of
life. It began in 1980 as a collective telephone conference call and was later broadcast via
satellite. It is transmitted every two months via streaming.

This time we are celebrating the 80th anniversary of the foundation of the Focolare Movement
in 1943.

You are invited to join the international community at 7pm on Saturday 9th December 2023.

Link to the live streaming

Alternatively you can watch it:

Live streaming on YouTube
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